Ross Haddow

From: Julia McColley <julia@fortroadfederation.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 3:38 PM

To: Meridith O'Toole

Cc: fortroadfed@fortroadfederation.org; Ross Haddow; Emilie O'Toole
Subject: Re: Outdoor Service Class N District Form - Spot Bar

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Meridith,

Yes - that's me! Thank you for forwarding this notification.
Ross - this has been received.

Take care,

Julia McColley

Executive Director

West 7th / Fort Road Federation
www.fortroadfederation.org

*Our day-to-day operations depend on the support of our community.®
*Donate today*

On Tue, Aug 22, 2023 at 3:35 PM Meridith O'Toole <mmotoole28@gmail.com> wrote:
Hello Julia,

| understand you are the new and phenomenal Executive Director of the Fort Road Federation! Congratulations and
welcome! | had
emailed Mary Cutrufellow and received notice she is no longer with the Federation.

Below is an email | sent to Mary in regards to outdoor service at the Spot Bar, 859 Randolph Ave along with the
completed required District Council form.

We hope you will be able to review and let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you!
Meridith O'Toole
612.747.4815

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Meridith O'Toole <mmotoole28@gmail.com>

Date: Tue, Aug 22, 2023 at 3:28 PM

Subject: re: Outdoor Service Class N District Form - Spot Bar

To: Mary Cutrufello <mary@fortroadfederation.org>

Cc: Haddow, Ross (Cl-StPaul) <ross.haddow@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, Emilie O'Toole <eotoole2 @gmail.com>




Hello Mary,

We have reapplied for the outdoor service on the enclosed deck at The Spot Bar
with the City - Ross Haddow. We are advising you as the District Council
President for our neighborhood and attaching the required form for

- the members to review.

- We do not allow smoking on the deck. By our choice and in consideration for
our neighbors, the overhead twinkle lights go off when the deck closes at 10:00pm.

| We appreciate your attention to the matter and are happy to answer any questions.

Thank you!

Meridith M. O'Toole 612.747.4815
mmotoole28@gmail.com

Meridith M. O'Toole
mmotoole28@gmail.com




